
From: Clare Brown   
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 7:34 AM 
To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: A licensing application for a "Newbury Premier" 
 

 
 
Hi 
 
I am writing to object to a licensing application for a "Newbury Premier" convenience store at 3 
Monument, formally McColls. 
 

The community does not need yet another convenience store, we have a Co-op next door and also 
Sainsbury.  
 

The community needs a cafe, not an off-licence encouraging people to come until mid- night to buy 
alcohol.  
 

Regards  
Clare  
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